From: Natasha Rosen |

Sent: 23 November 2017 21:09

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2017/6045/P Objection
Dear SirfMadam,

| am writing to object to planning application 2017/6045/P.
| live on Agamemnon Road, NW6 1EN, very near the proposed development.

Please find details of my objection below. If this objection is to be made publicly available, please
only use the following text (which removes my name and address details).

Thank you,
Mr & Mrs Rosen

Dear SirfMadam,
We are writing to object to planning application 2017/6045/P.
We live very near the proposed development and object on the following basis:

1. The development contravenes policies on the protection of Open Spaces and destroys a vital
green lung in an otherwise built-up area.

2. The development would destroy the habitat of many protected insects and birds, destroy views
across the site and create air, noise and light pollution in what was previously a quiet, pleasant
and undisturbed space.

3. The design itself is poor, with the buildings of excessive size, bulky in nature and an
unnecessary and unwanted over development of the area.

4. Should the development proceed, it would generate unacceptable levels of traffic and parking in
an already congested area.

For these reasons, we would strongly object to planning permission being granted for this
development. It is wholly inappropriate for the area and | hope that the planning team are able to
see this.

Kind regards.



